
Dear Parents/Carers,
We are so pleased to see the children following their Summer break and back enthusiastic to learn! If you have any questions, please come and
speak to us.

Autumn 1 in Year 1

Our topic is: Up the Beanstalk!

English Maths Science Art Geography

Our main text this term will
be Jack and the Beanstalk.

We will be learning all about
giants learning how to

describe them to help the
reader imagine what they
look like. Our learning will

lead up to the children
writing a character

description of a giant.
Linking to Science, we will

also be writing an
information leaflet on
plants to help people

identify common plants,
flowers and trees.

In Maths we have been
consolidating previous

Reception experience and
now are counting within 100
in different ways, including

practicing counting
forwards and backwards

from different places.

We are learning to identify
and name common wild and

garden plants, including
deciduous and evergreen

trees.   As part of our
learning, the children will
learn to and describe the

basic structure of a variety of
common flowering plants,
including trees.  We will be
working scientifically and

observing closely to help us
identify and classify plants.
We will use our observations
and ideas to suggest answers

to questions.

We are learning to draw
flowers and plants by

observing them closely
and thinking about the
lines, shapes and forms

they can see.

We will also be exploring
texture and pattern by

using different Art
techniques, e.g. leaf

rubbing, with crayon,
pastel, chalks and leaf

printing with paint.

We are starting to learn
about the different weather
patterns and seasons /
seasonal changes in the UK.
This  topic will last all year.
Autumn – September

October
November

Winter –   December
January
February

Spring –  March
April
May

Summer – June
July
August

PE RE Music Computing PSHE

We are lucky to be learning
with Testlands in one PE
session a week and are

focussing on games in the
other, linked to our topic ‘Up

the Beanstalk’

We are learning about
special places and church

within the religion of
Christianity.

We are excited to be using
‘Sing up’ to help us learn fun
songs. This half term we are

learning The Menu Song,
Focussing on active listening

&
Movement to the beat.

We are focussing on
Internet Safety and

helping children learn
how to use technology

safely and respectfully.

We are learning about
healthy Lifestyles and what

constitutes a healthy
lifestyle (hygiene, diet and
how to manage feelings).



How can I help my child at home?
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